Cinnamon Park

September Newsletter

National Assisted Living Week
Cinnamon Park will be setting

sail on Grandparent's Day, September 13th for a
cruise to the Mediterranean. Be prepared for
lots of excitement as we transform our home
into a cruise ship. Guests are welcome to
participate in all the events, but we especially
hope you will attend our Casino

Night and Captain's

Dinner. See the September Event

Calendar for details.

What's all that Noise?

If you drove up to Cinnamon Park at end of August,
you would have heard the pounding of hammers
or nail guns as our new roofs were being
installed. With the new roof will also come new
exterior colors. How Fun!!

Rummage Sale Raised $1,700.00

"Good job" to the many residents, staff and families who made
this event such a success. All proceeds from the event go

towards our resident Activity

Fund. The residents have indicated an interest in purchasing
an electronic piano.
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